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Subject: Welcome to Spring in Idlewood: A Message from the ICA President  
 
Dear Idlewood Community Members,  
 
Spring has sprung, and I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the change of season. I want to extend my sincere 
gratitude to all who attended our March meeting. Your presence and engagement are invaluable as we continue to build 
and strengthen our community.  
 
I am honored and humbled to serve as the current president of the Idlewood Community Association, Inc. (ICA). 
Working alongside a dedicated and diverse group of individuals on the ICA Board, we are committed to fostering a safe, 
vibrant, and connected community for all residents.  
 
Recent challenges, including incidents of car theft in our neighborhood, remind us of the importance of our collective 
efforts in addressing issues of safety and security. As a community association, our primary goal is to facilitate 
communication and collaboration between residents, local authorities, and relevant stakeholders. Through our various 
committees, ranging from Public Safety to Social and Community Engagement, we aim to address the diverse needs and 
concerns of our community.  
 
In our commitment to transparency and accessibility, we will be streaming our meetings online, allowing residents to 
participate and stay informed from the comfort of their homes. I encourage each of you to consider joining a committee 
and contributing your skills and insights to our collective efforts. Additionally, your annual assessment of $10 per 
household ensures that you have a voice in decisions affecting our community, so please visit our website to make your 
payment.  
 
Staying connected has never been easier, thanks to advancements in technology. We welcome your feedback, ideas for 
community events, and any concerns you may have. Please don't hesitate to reach out to us via email at 
idlewood01@yahoo.com. Let's also remember the importance of checking in on our neighbors, particularly our seniors, as 
we strive to build a supportive and inclusive community.  
 
I invite you to explore all that ICA has to offer and join us in making Idlewood an even better place to live, work, and 
play. Whether you're a seasoned community advocate or new to the area, there's never been a better time to get involved.  
Thank you for your continued support and dedication to Idlewood. Together, we can achieve great things.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
Will H. Nathan, Jr.  
 
Will H. Nathan, Jr.  
President, Idlewood Community Association, Inc.  
Contact Information  
Website: www.idlewoodbaltimore.com  
Email: idlewood01@yahoo.com 

 

 


